17 November 2017

Dear Counsellor Hirst and Counsellor Hulbert
Newmarket Railway pedestrian Crossing Closure.

We would like to log our objection to the above closure. We
use the crossing frequently from Newmarket town centre to

our home i

Please do not close the crossing.

Yours sincerely

Mr & Mrs Cartwright





